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QUESTION WITHOUT NOTICE 
(Of which some notice has been given) 

Tuesday, 17 March 2015 

Hon Robin Chappie to the Minister for Aboriginal Affairs. 

I refer to Question without Notice No. 168, asked by Hon Robin Chappie to the 
Minister for Aboriginal Affairs and Question without Notice No. 158, asked by Hon 
Robin Chappie to the Leader of the House representing the Premier, both asked on 
10 March 2015 in the Legislative Council, and further ask: 

1. Has the Minister now been provided with advice that officers within his 
department are or were under any form of investigation? 

2. I f no to (1), why not? 
3. Given that the Public Sector Commissioner has now concluded the report 

will the Minister table the report or advise the house of its content? 
4. Ifnoto(3),whynot? 
5. Has the Minister had any discussions with the Premier in relation to the 

matter of this investigation, and if so, when? 
6. Does the Minister still have the confidence of the Premier in fulfilling his 

role as Minister for Aboriginal Affairs? 

I thank the Hon. Member for some notice of this question. 

(1 - 5) As a matter of principle, it is not appropriate practice to comment on any 
investigation or employment matter, whether or not such an investigation was being 
undertaken. 

(6) Yes. 

Minister for Aboriginal Affairs 


